
 
 

 
 
 

Subaru Corporation Announces Organizational Changes 
(Effective October 1, 2024) 

 
Tokyo, October 1, 2024 – Subaru Corporation has announced the following organizational changes effective today. 
 
Monozukuri Division 

Effective October 1, 2024 Previous 
Manufacturing Engineering Office for New Plant Project 
(Renamed) 

Manufacturing Engineering Office for Battery Electric 
Vehicles 

Manufacturing Engineering Office for Battery Project 
(Renamed) 

Manufacturing Engineering Office for Powertrain 
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